
CITY OF MERCER ISLAND 
NOTICE OF SPECIAL MEETING – DESIGN COMMISSION 
 
Notice is hereby given that the Mercer Island Design Commission will hold a 
Special Meeting on Wednesday, August 31, 2016 at 7:00 pm to conduct 
preliminary design review of Shorewood Heights (DSR15-005) and Aegis (DSR15-
033).   
 
The meeting will take place in the City Hall Council Chambers at 9611 SE 36th 
Street, Mercer Island, WA 98040.   
 
 
Evan Maxim 
Planning Manager 
 
 


